
Here to help… 
With the current guidance in place, we 
cannot run our usual open door policy.  
However SLT are available on the gate each 
morning and afternoon should you have 
any queries or you can ring or email the 
school office and request a call back.   

 
 

  June 25th  
Term 6 

All newsletters can  
be found on the 
SPCEDS website. 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
It has been another very busy and exciting week this week with a number of sports 
events happening over the course of the week.  Pupils in Year 1 to Year 6 have 
undertaken a number of sporting challenges as part of their Sports Day and had 
a fantastic time.  It was great to see all the pupils outside, enjoying themselves 
and having fun, albeit in a safe and managed way.  Well done to all the pupils 
for their fabulous attitudes over the course of this week – everyone was very 
good spirited in their approach with a clear focus on having a good time.    
Unfortunately, we did have to close our FS2 bubble this week and so they will 
undertake their sports events when they return and we will then be able to 
announce our Sporting Champions for this academic year.  I would like to say 
how impressed I have been with the home learning I have been hearing about – 
well done all.  We look forward to welcoming you all back in school on Monday.   
Thank you to all of you who recently took part in our sponsored sports challenge 
as part of our Sports for Champions visit.  We welcomed Leon Baptiste into 
school today and all the children listened to an inspirational talk from him as  
as part of the day’s events.   We have also raised nearly £1000 for school  
funds and resources – thank you everyone!  Diane Mulley, Head Teacher 
Diane Mulley, Head Teacher 
 
 

Dates for the diary:  
   
 27th Jun: Book  meals via  Wisepay for 
 week beg. Monday 5th July 

For WISEPAY click here 
 28th Jun: Whole  School  Collective 
 Worship via Teams led by HT/DHT 
 28th Jun: FS2 pupils return to school – 

 welcome back 😊😊 
 28th Jun: End of Year Informal 
 Assessments (all week as part of normal   
 classroom practice)  
 30th Jun: Whole  School  Collective 
 Worship via Teams led by Clergy Team 
 30th Jun:  Transition Meetings for new 
 FS2 parents due to start September 2021 
 30th Jun: Scholastic Book Fair starts - 
 details to be confirmed 
 4th Jul: Book  meals via  Wisepay for 
 week beg. Monday 12th Jul. 
 For WISEPAY click here 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
   
 
 
  
 
  
  
  
  
 
 
  
  
 details  
 17th Dec: Whole School Act of Worship 
 via Teams to mark end of term 
 17th Dec:  End of Term 2 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 4th Jan:  Start of Term 3 – 
 School starts at normal 
 Staggered times 
 
 
 
 

 
  
  

Head Teacher Awards 
Each week pupils in school are nominated for Head Teacher Awards celebrating their 
achievements be it academic success, sporting success, fantastic manners, role model 
behaviour or indeed anything else worthy of note.  Well done to all award winners! 

FS2:  All of EYFS receive a HT award this week for coping so well with home learning 😊 

Year 1: Sapphira (Y1JCSE), Antonia (Y1HH), Amy (Y1CR),  

Year 2: Lola (Y2AC), Isabelle (Y2DN), Amelia (Y2AR) 

Year 3: Dylan (Y3EP), Christian (Y3NPRW) 

Year 4: Alan (Y4CH), Vidyha (Y4SH), Jess (Y4IN) 

Year 5: Gabriela (Y5CC), Jack (Y5AS), Scarlett (Y5EW) 

Year 6: Ethan (Y6KB), Jacob (Y6KR) 

Read all about it… 
Each week pupils are awarded 
house points as a reward, with 
a weekly winner from our 6 

SPCEDS House Teams, Spiritual 
Solvers, Positive Promoters, 
Challenging Challengers, 
Exciting Experts, Dynamic 
Dynamos and Supportive 

Supporters.  This week’s winners 
with 360 points are: 

Spiritual Solvers 
Well 

Attendance Awards 
Attendance and punctuality are attributes that are essential  
as children grow up and this is the time of their lives when they 
learn them.  A number of weekly and termly incentives and 
awards are in place to reward pupils who attend regularly and 
who are punctual for school at the start of the school day.   
 

FS2:  FS2 (83.8%)- Impacted by bubble closure and isolation coding   
KS1:  Y2DN (98.5%) – Second week running for Y2 DN, well done! 
LKS2:  Y3NP (98.8%) – A change in winner for LKS2 to Y3NP 

UKS2:  Y5EW (99.0%) – Best attendance in school this week 😊 
School: 96.I% - Still above the National figure, well done all.  

Follow Spalding Parish Church of England Day School on Twitter @SPCEDS  

https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?mID=156735&ACT=nav
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?mID=156735&ACT=nav


 

 

 

Foundation Stage:  
Firstly, we must say a huge thank you to all of our families for their continued support this week.  
Whilst not in school this week, we have all been very busy learning at home.  The whole FS2 team have 
been very impressed by the super learning that has been happening whilst the pupils are not in school.  
One task set was a well-being task where we all had to think about something we were looking forward 
to. Lots of children then drew and wrote about what they are looking forward to. 
This image was sent in from a child who is really looking forward to going on his  

scooter and riding to school again.  It is so bright and colourful, it made us smile! 
Thank you so much for sharing, we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.   
 

Key Stage 1:  
This week Key Stage One have enjoyed celebrating Sports Week with the rest of the Spalding Parish 
community.  Every child had the opportunity to take part in our Sports Day which was a huge success 
and really gave the children the chance to put their newly learnt skills into practice.  Whilst it was 
different to normal, all the children had a brilliant time.  The week was finished by a  
fantastic session with Leon Baptiste.  All of the children were simply amazing when they 
were completing the athletic circuit as part of their session.  The circuit itself was made  
up of four different activities and certainly wasn’t easy for the children – as many of 
the staff who took part themselves will tell you!  Well done Key Stage 1! 
 
               
 
Lower Key Stage 2:   
This week, Year 4 have been poets, writing and publishing our own narrative and acrostic poems based 
on the Maya creation story.  We have been absolutely amazed at the quality of the poems and the 
children’s creativity and use of vocabulary. In our Art this week, we have been mark  
making in clay – using the patterns found on Mayan artefacts for inspiration.  We  
have also started researching information for our Mayan Museum.  
We really enjoyed participating in our sports day activities on Thursday alongside the  
Sports for Champions event on Friday.  We are now eagerly awaiting the results for  
the whole school results once all the data has been collated! 
 
 
                                                               Upper Key Stage 2 
What an amazing week we have had in Upper Key Stage 2! Thursday was Sports Day for Year 5 and 
Year 6. All of the children were amazing and showed lots of perseverance to complete the planned 
throwing, jumping and running activities. On Friday we were lucky enough to have a visit from the 
athlete Leon Baptiste and take part in sporting activities as well a very inspirational assembly. 
This week has also seen the start of the Year 6 ‘Make £5 Grow’ projects.    All of the 
children have been working hard, within their project groups, to develop ideas for their 
businesses.   They are currently working on their business pitches which they are excited 
to deliver to Mrs Mulley and Mrs Hill. Watch this space! 
 

 
 
 
 


